13-05-2008
From
Dixit Decruza
American International College,
1000 State Street,
Springfield, MA-01109
To
Ball State University,
2000 W. University Ave.
Muncie, IN - 47306
Dear Scholarship Donor,
I am very glad to know that I have been awarded scholarship for my research studies from Ball State University.  I use this occasion to express my profound gratitude to you for giving me this opportunity.  When I was informed by my college authorities that I have been selected for scholarship, my mind was thrilling with joy.  By getting this opportunity one of my childhood dreams have come to reality. These types of awards which you are providing to a student helps a lot towards achieve goals in their life as well as in their career.
There are plenty of brilliant students who cannot attain their aims because of the lack of finance.  For them this type of financial support will be a great blessing.
Once more, I offer my heartfelt appreciations from all of us.
Sincerely,
Dixit Decruza

